
 
December 22, 2017 

MEMORANDUM FOR: Arlene Simpson Porter 
Director, Grants Management 
National Oceanic and Atmospheric Administration 

FROM: Andrew Katsaros 
Assistant Inspector General for Audit and Evaluation 

SUBJECT: Quality Control Review of Atlantic States Marine Fisheries 
Commission for the Period Ended June 30, 2016 

Attached is the quality control review (QCR) of the audit of Atlantic States Fisheries 
Commission as of and for the year ended June 30, 2016, performed by Burdette Smith & Bish, 
LLC. McBride, Lock & Associates, LLC, performed this QCR on our behalf to determine 
whether the subject report complied with the reporting requirements of the Single Audit Act 
of 1984, as amended in 1996. The QCR was performed using generally accepted auditing 
standards published by the American Institute of Certified Public Accountants and generally 
accepted government auditing standards issued by the U.S. Government Accountability Office. 
Please see the attached review for further details on the audit’s scope and methodology. 

The QCR identified no deficiencies related to the audit.  

This memorandum, as well as the McBride, Lock & Associates, LLC, review, will appear on the 
Office of Inspector General website pursuant to section 8M of the Inspector General Act of 
1978, as amended (5 U.S.C. App., §§ 8M). 

Please direct any inquiries regarding this report to me at (202) 482-7859 or Belinda Riley at 
(404) 730-2067. 
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